
From: Susan Wineberg  
Date: Fri, Nov 11, 2022 at 1:02 PM 
Subject: 530 N. Division 
To: Planning <planning@a2gov.org> 
 

I'm writing to give my full support to the project at 530 N. Division.  Mr Selby has done due diligence 
with the neighbors and the Historic District Commission to get this right and he has!  When he's finished, 
this may be an award-winning project and a model for other cities to follow in terms of historic 
preservation, neighborhood sensitivity, and responsible climate-change building practices. It's a winner 
in my book and I hope you will pass it unanimously. 
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Wineberg 
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